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Friday 24th November, 2023 

  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I write to raise your awareness of a recent report of a female approaching one of 
our pupils on the way to school this week.  
 
Police are dealing with this. However, increased vigilance and a reminder to 
ensure our children go home in groups or with family members wherever 
possible will tighten our safeguarding processes.  
 
We strongly recommend that, wherever possible, children are collected from 
school at the end of the school day. 
 
I will be delivering an assembly on stranger danger and reminding children how 
to share any concerns they may have. 
 
With heightened awareness, we can work together to keep our community safe. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ms Z. McIntosh 
Acting Head of School 
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